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    Dates for your Diary 
 

December 
Fri 18th  Last Day of Term 

19th-4th Jan   Christmas Break 
 

January 2021 
Mon 4th  Back to School 

 

 Friends of Parkland Schools 
 

 
 

Their future is our business 

   
 
 

 

Make sure you are up to date with all the latest news and 
future events by liking our Facebook page and becoming a 
member.   
 

Please note: when you request to join our page, for 
security reasons, you will be sent an email asking you  
two questions.   
These questions MUST be answered before you can join the 
group. 

 

Search for “Parkland FoPS & Parent Council” 
 

FoPS Events / Term Update... 
 

     Well, what a term it has been!  Way back in September the children were busy designing  
their own Christmas cards and drawing their portraits ready to be made into the incredible school tea 

towels... a superhero mufti day and a Christmas mufti day followed and before we knew it we 
were off on our (virtual) journey to Lapland, with a quick “he’s behind you” pantomime en route! 

 

Unfortunately, due to social distancing etc, FoPS were unable to hold their annual Festive ‘Elf’ Event but 
nevertheless, as we are so proud of all the children and the way they have embraced this different way 
of learning throughout this challenging year, we arranged for them to have a video story from Santa 

and for every child to be given a present. 
 

They are definitely ALL on the good list this year! 
 

From everyone at FoPS we would like to wish you all 
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Together we cycled/ran and walked over 6,000 miles (6,259 miles to be exact!) and 

took a very scenic route from Eastbourne to Lapland - what an achievement! 
A MASSIVE well done to Alanna for putting together our 1st virtual event - made even 

more tricky as a 2-week isolation was involved and we are currently not  
Allowed meetings etc so Messenger became our favourite friend! 

 


